

November 3, 2016

October 27, 2016

Allison called the meeting to order Bill Oakley rendered the Blessing Worth led the Pledge

Concerns: Mike Williams has been in the hospital. He is expected to be coming home tomorrow or Saturday.

Birthdays: Leesa King Nov. 5 and Rouse Kissell Nov. 10. We wish all of them a very Happy Birthday!

Guests: Skip Carden's wife, Carolyn; Buck Pickett brought a friend.

International Convention 2017: Early registration ends Nov. 15. Wayne Mulls Travel Agency will be providing a bus trip for those that don't wish to drive or fly. Cost will be \$195 per person leaving Raleigh/Durham. See Marlene if you are interested.

Duke Concession: Joe Parker talked about Duke Football. There are two games left, Nov. 5 and Nov. 10.

Mike Williams was not present to discuss the men's games, but Joe said we need help on Nov. 11 and Nov. 23.

Our District Fall Meeting will be Saturday, Nov. 12 at the Garner Civitan Clubhouse. A sign-up sheet was passed around.

Triangle Luncheon Civitan Club will have their Auction Thursday, Nov. 3. Tickets are \$25 and include dinner.

Area IV meeting will be a Christmas Social, Fun and Fellowship! There is no cost and we will meet at Friendly City Civitan Clubhouse on Tuesday, Dec. 6 at 6:00. Please wear your wackiest tackiest Christmas sweater. Marlene is asking that members bring finger foods, so please let her know what you plan to bring.

Door Prizes: Yvonne Ellis, Everett Smith, George Williams, Dudley Robinson and Harold Burch.

Club Officers 2016-2017

Allison Taylor
Danielle Cooley
Bill Oakley
Marlene Jewell
Dudley Robinson
Johnny Hewett
President Elect
Vice President
Past President
Treasurer
Secretary

Board Members

2015-2017
Jan Howard
Rouse Kissell
Joe Parker
David Ward
Sgt-At-Arms - Worth Hill

Sgt-At-Arms - Worth Hill Bill Oakley- Chaplain

Meetings every 2nd and 4th Thursday 12:00 p.m. Umstead Pines

INVITE A PROSPECT!

Calendar of Events

Nov. 10 General Meeting

Nov. 12 Fall District Meeting

Nov.17 General Meeting



Queen of Hearts: \$ David Ward - did not win.

Bill Oakley introduced our speaker, Dr. Terry Morris who presented our program "Vets to Vets". Veterinarians serving Veterans and their service dogs. It was a very interesting program and she brought along her service dog in training.

Our next meeting is Thursday, Nov. 10 - Bring a friend - they may join!



Editor – Marlene Jewell

